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IFTEQUAR FAZAL <iftequarfazal@hotmail.com> Mon, Feb 15, 2021 at 2:48 PM
To: "seanwesleypeterson@gmail.com" <seanwesleypeterson@gmail.com>
Cc: Maureen Gentry <gentrym@rochesterhills.org>, Kristen Kapelanski <kapelanskik@rochesterhills.org>, Hisham Eturk Arch <turkassociates@yahoo.com>

Good Afternoon Mr Peterson, 

This is Iftequar Fazal, the owner of the vacant land next to your property, and would like to thank you for taking interest in our project.
My architect Mr Hisham Turk  responded about your questions  back in august last year and recently on jan 22 2021, I responded too by Email.

This Mixed-Use  project is now going for CONDITIONAL USE PROPOSED AND NEW ADDITION of third floor VIRTUAL MEETING by the
PLANNING  COMMISSION of city of rochester hills and hopefully you got the invitation to join the next coming  PC MEETING WHICH IS ON FEB
16TH  TOMORROW AT 7PM.
Sir here is the attached PROJECT FLYER and recently last month we mailed you the same project flyer.

Please contact me if you have any questions and concerns and my cell number is 248-390-5807

Thank you again and have a nice day.

Regards
Iftequar Fazal
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